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9th September 2014 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome back students into Year 13 and to congratulate them on a positive set of AS results. I would also like to invite you to the Parents’ UCAS Evening on Monday 14th September at 7.00 pm. The purpose of the evening is to provide parents and students with up to date and relative information regarding the university application process. With university places becoming increasingly competitive, it is important to equip our students with the knowledge and skills to make strong applications. Broughton Hall Sixth Form has an excellent reputation of supporting students into their first choice University with an increase of successful Oxbridge and Russell Group applications in recent years.  
 The evening will be hosted by Broughton Hall and Cardinal Heenan Sixth Form.                               A representative from the University of Liverpool will deliver a presentation and our UCAS advisor, Mrs Hitchmough along with your daughter’s Progress Manager,                    Mrs Antrobus will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. 
 The presentation will be held in S5 along the Sixth Form corridor. If you are intending to drive, could I ask that you use the front car park and enter school via the glass corridor. 
 If your daughter does not wish to make a university application and is looking at alternative career options, there will be more dedicated help and guidance for these students later in the academic year.  
 Year 13 is an important year and as always, I thank you in advance for your support. The three way partnership between Sixth Form, Student and Parent really is paramount to success. If you do have any questions regarding the UCAS Evening please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Barnes, Support Manager or Mrs Antrobus,                     Year 13 Progress Manager. 
 Yours sincerely,  

 Mrs Kate Hayes Director of Years 12 & 13 
 


